
8TH GRADE COLLAGES 
 

The file upload site, found on the MES homepage, is up and 
running for collage pictures! We want to remind you that 8th 

gets two additional collages that we need pictures for: 
 

 
1 - Pictures from this year AND through the years 
 

2 - Baby pictures 
(Please make sure to enter your name in the “Description” field) 
 
 
Any interested 8th grader is asked to submit these ONLINE via 

the upload link on the MES homepage by 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 
5th 

 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation, 
The MES Yearbook Staff 

 


